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     THIS WEEK’S 
LEARNING NEWS

                                This week in GP Room......
- We started our week by recapping our weekend and having a check-in. We love hearing each 

others weekend news and what we got up to.
- In writing, we focussed on writing an information report about how to keep our hearts/bodies 

healthy. This tied in with our new topic, The Human Body. 
- In literacy, we focussed on learning our new spelling words and including them in our writing.
- In numeracy, we started our fractions topic and looked at finding fractions of whole numbers.
- In gym, we have had lots of fun playing on the wall bars, practicing gymnastics, playing cricket with 

the bats and balls and football. 
- We went to the science centre for our school trip. We had lots of fun on each of the floors and 

learned loads of new interesting facts. We also got to watch a show all about Climate change and 
see some cool experiments be demonstrated. (Photos have been posted to Twitter).

-  In Health and Wellbeing we were created our own worry art. We used paint to show what colour 
matches our emotions and wrote on the back of the paper what worries us and how to overcome it. 

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT..
Our topic
We looked at the heart and the different 
parts of it. We learned how blood travels 
through the body through veins and how the 
blood travelling through the lungs, picks up 
oxygen to carry back out to the body, 

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING?
Some of us found our numeracy topic 
challenging - working out what number to 
divide the whole number by. Our next steps 
are to use number blocks to help us divide 
the numbers more easily. We will also be 
looking at equivalent fractions.  
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NEXT STEPS/TARGETS
Next we will be…
● In numeracy we will be continuing to find fractions of whole numbers.
● In science we will be learning about where the organs are situated in 

our bodies and label diagrams to help us remember.
● We are going to continue to work on our listening skills.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Next week....
We are off on Thursday for In-service day and back in 
school on Friday. 


